
Single Farming Enterprise Exemption 

Addition of New Property to Prior Application 
Fire Services Property Levy and Municipal Charge 

Part A – Information 
Where multiple parcels of farm land are used to operate a single farming enterprise, a person may only be required to pay 
the fixed charge and municipal charge once by applying for the single farming enterprise exemption. To apply to have newly 
acquired properties added to an existing exemption, a person must submit this form, completed and signed, to the Council 
where the relevant new property is located. You must notify Council if the circumstances relating to your application change 
as this may affect your eligibility for the exemption. 

 
Part F – Submission 
By post: 
Horsham Rural City Council 
PO Box 511 

HORSHAM VIC  3402 

In person: 
Horsham Rural City Council 
Civic Centre 18 Roberts Avenue 

HORSHAM VIC  3400 

Email: 
council@hrcc.vic.gov.au 
Fax: 

03 5382 1111 

 

Part B – Request Details 

 

I,         of          , 

request that the properties detailed under Part C be added to my existing single farming enterprise (HRCC allocated reference 

number   ) for calculating the Fire Services Property Levy (FSPL) in accordance with the Fire Services Property Levy Act 

2012 and/or municipal charges in accordance with the Local Government Act 1989. 

Part C – Property Details 
Council/ 

Municipality 

Assessment Property Address Occupier/Lessee Occupied 
Dwelling 

    Yes/No 

    Yes/No 

    Yes/No 

    Yes/No 

Part D – Declaration 
I certify that the information supplied is true and correct. I accept that Council may require further information to determine 
whether this application complies with the provisions of the Fire Services Levy Act 2012 and the Local Government Act 1989. 
I acknowledge that this information may be forwarded to the State Revenue Office (SRO) for compliance purposes. My 
contact details are listed below to discuss this application further if required. 

Home Phone 
 

Mobile Phone 

 

 

 
Email  

 
Signature  

 
Date  

Part E – Privacy Information 
This information is collected by Horsham Rural City Council to establish your eligibility for a single farming enterprise 

exemption and is required to be provided by the Fire Services Property Levy Act 2012 and Local Government Act 1989. This 

information may also be used by the Council for other purposes including issuing permits and licences and providing a variety 

of community services.  If you do not provide the information required, we may not be able to process your application for an 

exemption. The information collected may be disclosed to other municipal Councils, the SRO, and other government agencies 

as authorised by law. You can find out more about how we use and protect your information in our privacy policy on 

www.hrcc.vic.gov.au. If you require access to the information you have provided us, please contact us on 03 5382 9777. 


